
S t .  A n t o n i n u s  C h u r c h  
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S E R V E R S  J a n u a r y  2 1 - 2 5 , 2 0 1 9   
8:00AM Monday, Wednesday, Thursday  & 
Friday —Adult Servers 
Tuesday— Hudson Forrester, Logan Bradley, 
Brian Beiting 

 
S E R V E R S  J a n u a r y  2 6  &  2 7 ,  2 0 1 9  

4:30PM  Lauren Link, Anne Beekley, Laney Carroll 
8:00AM    Adult Server 
9:30AM    Will Welge, Felix Welge, Dylan Palicki 
11:30AM  Gabe Logan, Carlos Brogan, Mason Bauer 
  

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS January 26 & 27  
4:30PM  Marilyn Wempe, Steve Ulmer, Grace & Olivia                                        
Meyer, Hudson Forrester 
8:00AM  Laura Weyler, Cathy Holloway, Andy & Eileen 
Muelhbauer 
9:30AM  Don & Ritzie Junker, Trishna Wissel, Samantha 
Tarvin, Ryan & Trish Stahl, Jake Rudemiller, Erin & Kristen 
Meyer, Scott Morgan, Daniella Lucas 
11:30AM  Donna Vitt, Jane Hoffman, Ella Willig, Kate Hein, 
Ray & Joan Loebker, Ellen & Mary Beth Nolan, Sandy 
Gerhardt, Tom Fleming, Mary Alice Bartish 
 

L E C T O R S  J a n u a r y  2 6  &  2 7 ,  2 0 1 9   
4:30PM   S. Ulmer  S. Radziwon 
8:00AM   C. Nie   M.L. FitzGerald 
9:30AM   D. Junker  S. Freudiger 
11:30AM   E. Nolan  C. Neville   

R O S A R Y  
Saturdays after the 8 AM Mass and at 4:00PM. 
Sundays at 7:30AM. 
Monday thru Friday after the daily Mass. 
Mondays 7:00PM Fatima Prayer Group in the Chapel. 
Every evening at 7:30pm for the special Pro-Life intentions of 
Protection of our Unborn Children and the overturn of Roe v 
Wade.  
 
Friday mornings at MaryAnn Baverman’s home for Moms and 
grandmoms and young children. We extend an invitation to join 
our group for prayer on Friday mornings from 10AM to 
11:00AM.  We will show you how to pray the rosary.  Please 
call MaryAnn at 503-9537 for details.  
 
St. Antoninus Prayer chain: To intercede for prayer requests, 
please go to www.saintantoninus.org/prayer-chain , or pick up a 
list in the back of the greeting room on the right side of the 
counter. Requests for prayers may be left there, or emailed 
to: staprayerchain@gmail.com, or you may mail requests to St. 
Antoninus Prayer Chain, 1500 Linneman Rd., Cincinnati, OH 
45238. 

MONDAY, JANUARY 21                  Saint Agnes 
9:00AM MASS   Annette Mohrhaus—Moster Family 
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 22   Day of Prayer for the Legal 
Protection of Unborn Children 
8:00AM MASS  Special Intentions of Bill Kollner– Julie 
Heil 
 

WEDNESDAY,  JANUARY 23    Saint Vincent & Saint 
Marianne Cope 
8:00AM MASS  Howard Thiemann—Vince & Bev 
Meyer 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 24         Saint Francis de Sales 

8:00AM MASS  Bette Kennedy—Bob Kitko & Family 
 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 25    The Conversion of Saint Paul 
8:00AM MASS  Intentions of Celebrant 
 

SATURDAY,  JANUARY 26   Saints Timothy & Titus 
8:00AM MASS  Intentions of Celebrant  
4:00PM  Rosary 
4:30PM MASS Marilyn Mueller—Bd. Rem.—Family  
 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 27  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30AM Rosary 
8:00AM MASS    For the People of the Parish  
9:30AM MASS    William Nolan– Bd. Rem.– Nolan 
Children 
11:30AM MASS   Ken Boehme– Bd. Rem.—Family 

 

E U C H A R I S T I C  A D O R A T I O N   

In Matthew 26:40, Jesus says to Peter [and to 
us], “Could you not, then, watch one hour with 
me?” Please consider joining your fellow 

parishioners for 30 minutes, or even one hour, at 
Eucharistic Adoration in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel 
on Fridays from 9:00AM until the Adoration ends at 
10:00PM. Fatima Holy Hour with Exposition on 
Thursday evenings from 7PM to 8PM in the church 
with an opportunity for confession. 

 
C O N F E S S I O N S  

Thursday, January 24, 6:30 - 8:00PM 
Saturday, January 26, 3:00PM - 4:00PM 

 
THANK YOU to   Brian Eilerman at Riley’s Pools and 
Spas for advertising in our bulletin.  

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.saintantoninus.org%2Fprayer-&data=02%7C01%7C%7C78881ea718574c363ec808d5cbbea761%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636638942061085450&sdata=RnDKzxL%2BNKD0uqrzwGbHMTEoDKf7pG3%2FZHay
mailto:staprayerchain@gmail.com


Shop for wedding and shower gifts, 
birthdays, etc. at http://

smile.amazon.com, and Amazon donates to St. 
Antoninus Church.  Thank you for your participation.   
 

 
You may sign up at any time for 
OnLine Giving, even for a one 
time donation, to a particular 
fund.  To start, go to the official 

Saint Antoninus Parish website at 
www.saintantoninus.org, click About Us, then click 
Giving, click on the Our Sunday Visitor button, then 
click the green Create New Account button.    If you 
want this service but do not have a computer, or if 
you have any questions, please call Beth at the 
rectory  office at 922-5400, x 2.  NOTE:  If your credit 
card company is changing, or your card expires, 
please update your account with your new credit card 
number, so your gift giving is not interrupted. 
If you have a problem texting your donation, please 
call OSV at 1-800-348-2886, ext. 2, then ext. 1.  Or, 
call Beth at 922-5400, ext. 2.  
 

P A R I S H  C O N T R I B U T I O N S     
Collections for week ending January 13, 2019 

Sunday Collections   $20,193.25 
Maintenance            220.00 
School Parish Support           470.00 
Youth Ministry                5.00  
Christmas            100.00 
Solemnity of Mary             95.00 
  
Thank you for your continuing support of the parish 
and school. Please remember Saint Antoninus in your 
will. Gifts of stock can also be made to St. Antoninus 
Church.   If you currently work for, or are retired 
from, a company that has a Matching Gift program, 
you can make your contributions to Parish School 
Support, and have those contributions matched by 
your company.  If you have questions, please call Mr. 
Dennis Tepe at 922-5400 x 3.  

January 20th, 2019 
 

Greetings in the name of the Lord: 
 

It brings me great pain to have to write this Pastor’s 
Column. This instruction is regarding reverence for 
the Holy Eucharist, the Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity 
of Jesus Christ. We believe that the Holy Eucharist is 
the real presence of Jesus Christ under the 
appearance of bread and wine. Two weeks ago a 
Sacred Host was found in a Holy Water Font. Last 
week, a Sacred Host was found in a hymn book. This 
is never acceptable. This is disrespectful to our Lord 
in the Holy Eucharist. Those responsible must go to 
confession before presenting themselves to receive 
Holy Communion. For those of us responsible for 
distributing Holy Communion, we must make sure 
that people properly consume The Body of Christ, 
and the Blood of Christ. May we all have proper 
reverence for our Lord in the Holy Eucharist as we 
strive to keep Jesus Christ at the center of our lives. 
 
Yours in Christ: 
Fr. Haft   

T E X T  T O  G I V E  
Your support during the winter months helps sustain 
our parish year-round.  Parishioners and visitors can 
text a donation dollar amount  to 513-952-8338, and 
your transaction will be processed through the 
Online Giving account associated with the phone 
number above.  
$ amount, single space, then fund name. See 
examples: 
    100 sunday               or            25.75 maintenance 
If you do not include a fund name, the default fund 
is Sunday contributions.   These fund names are not 
case sensitive.  
Fund Names              Text to Give Fund 
Names 
Parish 75th Anniversary     parishanniv 
Sunday contributions    sunday 
Maintenance    maintenance 
School Parish Support   schoolparish 
Arleene Vallejos Tuition Assistance avtap 
School Endowment Fund     endowment 
      St. Antoninus Conference of 
      St. Vincent de Paul Society            stvdpconf 
St. Antoninus School Youth Ministry             
youthministry     
                                         

Fr. Donald McCarthy Memorial Stone   dmcstone  

Dr. Albert C. Niedhamer Scholarship Fund                                            
Niedhamerfund       

https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3FIV09C29RIRQ&K=2UGV7VOS2WZ62&M=urn:rtn:msg:20180523140104f4a35a49984145738573a2bc48f0p0na&R=2A4Y0OSFNCY3N&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F31-0536696%3Fref_%3Dpe_732550_285912790&H=OKF9XRUXJBHTY1CASSLBGKATPEGA&ref
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3FIV09C29RIRQ&K=2UGV7VOS2WZ62&M=urn:rtn:msg:20180523140104f4a35a49984145738573a2bc48f0p0na&R=2A4Y0OSFNCY3N&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F31-0536696%3Fref_%3Dpe_732550_285912790&H=OKF9XRUXJBHTY1CASSLBGKATPEGA&ref


N O W  A C C E P T I N G  A P P L I C A T I O N S  F O R  
 T U I T I O N  A S S I S T A N C E  G R A N T S   

The Catholic Education Foundation for the 
Archdiocese of Cincinnati is currently accepting 
applications for 2019-2020 elementary school tuition 
assistance grants. All grants are needs based and can 
be used at any Catholic elementary school within the 
Archdiocese of Cincinnati. Awards range from $250 to 
$1,000 per student. How to apply: 
www.catholicbestchoice,org Deadline: January 31, 
2019. Amount: Up to $1,000 per child. 

 

SAINT ANTONINUS PARISH WIDOWS GROUP 

All widows of the parish are welcome to attend a 

luncheon at Chandler’s at 6135 Cleves Warsaw Pike at 

12Noon on Monday, February 4.  Meal is individual 

choice, individual payment.  RSVP before January 

30th, to Pat Hensler at 467-1024. 

 

2 n d  s i g n  S T U D Y  m e e t i n g  

Saturday Feb 9th from 9am to 10:30am in the Fr. 

Mick room. The latest church approved apparitions of 

Our Blessed Mother happened from 1981-1989 in 

Rwanda, Africa. Our Fr. Pancras will help us learn 

about Our Lady of Kibeho and the visionaries. A 

powerpoint presentation and brochure for each of us 

will help with our education also. The brochure 

includes how to say the Rosary of the Seven Sorrows 

which Our Lady wants spread throughout the world.   

 

SAINT ANTONINUS PARISH ADULT SOCIAL GROUP 

Communion Service and Lunch will be on Monday, 

February 11th, starting at 12:30PM in the chapel.  $12 

per person is due in the rectory office by Wednesday, 

February 6th. RSVP to Bob Brown by calling him at 

451-4842. 

 

MASS OF CHRISTIAN BURIAL has been offered for  

Martha O’Brien, Elaine Pelley, Joseph Neurohr, Guy 

Langenbrunner, Mary Jo Stemmer, Imelda Gelter, and 

Edward Ulmer. 

 

“DEAR YOUNG PEOPLE do not be afraid of Christ.  He 
takes nothing away, and He gives you everything.  
When we give ourselves to Him, we receive a 
hundredfold in return”.  Pope Benedict.   
SERRA USA 

Inclement Weather Policy for Weekday Mass  
During the winter season St. Antoninus Parish will 
cancel 8:00 am Mass during inclement weather for 
safety reasons. We will base this decision on the 
delay or closing of our parish school. St. Antoninus 
School makes its decision based on the Oak Hills 
School District. So, If Oak Hills Schools are on delay or 
canceled, the morning Mass will be canceled and the 
church doors will remain locked. This will allow for 
the proper removal of snow or ice and to apply salt. 
Mass intentions will then be rescheduled. Should 
these events occur on a Friday, then Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament is cancelled for the entire day.  
Should there be snow on Saturday morning, Saturday 
morning Mass is automatically cancelled. Saturday 
evening Mass and Sunday Morning Masses will take 
place as normal.     

 
R O S A R Y  G A R D E N   

For more information about memorial 
stones for purchase, please contact Norb 
Guetle at 451-1227. 

 
T R A V E L I N G  C H A L I C E    

Now, more than ever, PLEASE consider  taking 
the Traveling Chalice into your home and pray, 
either as a family or alone, for the intentions 

of our Holy Church, for Vocations, Pope Francis, all 
Church leaders, our country, and for our persecuted 
brothers and sisters around the world.  Call Debbie at 
922-2414 to schedule the Traveling Chalice. 

 
 

S A I N T  V I N C E N T  D E  P A U L  S O C I E T Y  
 In the Gospel today, at the wedding feast in Cana, 
Jesus reveals Himself to His disciples and they began 
to believe in Him. Everyday, God gives us signs of His 
love, so we can respond in faith and trust. Your gift to 
the Society of St. Vincent de Paul becomes a sign of 
God’s love to those who are suffering and you give 
them reason to believe and to trust.  
 
 

H O L Y  S P I R I T  P R A Y E R  G R O U P  
Please join us on Tuesday evening at 7 PM in the 
Chapel as we pray a Rosary and Fatima Chaplet. We 
ask our Blessed Mother to intercede for the needs of 
our parish.  All are welcome! 

http://www.catholicbestchoice,org


R e a d i n g  I :  I s a i a h  6 2 : 1 - 5 :   This passage is from the third part of Isaiah and was written in the context of 

the problems that arose in Judah, particularly Jerusalem, on the return from exile.  The initial enthusiasm of the 

returned exiles was quickly dampened by harsh realities: the land of Judah was in utter destruction and the 

Israelites did not think they could rebuild it.  But rebuild it they did, and the restored Jerusalem is radiant.   

Isaiah announces the salvation that God will soon fulfill among His people, and it is this salvation which makes 

Jerusalem radiant.  The city has been specifically named Zion and is depicted as the spouse of the Lord.  No one 

will no longer will feel alone or unprotected, for God has shown Jerusalem the tenderness of a young husband. 

Responsorial Psalm:  Psalm 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10 (3): Psalm 96 begins by calling the whole world to praise the 

Lord because He alone is the true God.  Psalm 96 sees salvation as applying to the entire world, which is an 

announcement of the redemptive work of Christ.  This psalm is also a call to all the nations to sing a new song 

unto the Lord.  A “new song” may refer to the fact that this was a newly composed psalm, or to the new 

situation implied by the belief that the nations will worship the God of Israel (verses 3,7,10).  All the people are 

invited to worship Him in the temple of Jerusalem and to bring offerings for the liturgy.  The people are also 

invited to acknowledge to each other that the God who controls the universe is also He who dispenses justice 

(verse 10). 

R e a d i n g  I I :   1  C o r i n t h i a n s  1 2 : 4 - 1 1 :   In our second reading St. Paul takes up the theme of the gifts of 

the Holy Spirit.  God is the origin of spiritual gifts.  Probably when St. Paul speaks of gifts, service (ministries), 

“different workings” he is not referring to graces which are essentially distinct from one another, but to 

different perspectives from which these gifts can be viewed.  The list of special gifts which St. Paul gives here is 

not meant to be exhaustive.  It is quite difficult to identify exactly what each gift involves.  What is clear is that 

the action of the Holy Spirit is enormously fruitful.  It is important for us to remember that the Holy Spirit 

continues to act in the Church.  St. Josemaria Escriva reminds us: “Faith reminds us that God is always acting.  

He has created us and maintains us in existence, and He leads all creation by His grace toward the glorious 

freedom of the children of God”. 

G o s p e l :   J o h n  2 : 1 - 1 1 :   Last week we celebrated the feast of the baptism of the Lord.  This week we 

contemplate the wedding feast at Cana.  We have read and heard this passage many times before and we 

meditate on it as the second luminous mystery of the Rosary.  What are we meditating?  This passage in John’s 

Gospel presents the “signs” or miracles of Jesus.  The wedding feast at Cana invites us to understand the 

events of Cana as one of the signs that revealed Jesus’ identity.  In Jesus’ time running out of wine at a wedding 

feast would have been a social disaster for the groom, bride, and their families.  Seeing that the wine has run 

short, Mary turns to Jesus and says “They have no wine”.  This is not merely an observation; it is also an implicit 

request for Jesus to do something about it.  Mary is not sure what Jesus will do, but she is confident He will do 

something.  She tells the servers “Do whatever He tells you”.  In the context of the Christian life, Marys’ words 

invite trusting submission to the will of Jesus, a trusting submission she herself demonstrates.  Those following 

Jesus must do whatever He tells them.   Jesus turns the water into wine.  We aren’t told how He did this.  It is a 

sign and signs mean something.  The signs Jesus works point to His identity and invite men and women to 

believe in Him.  Their significance must be perceived through the eyes of faith even as they are invitations to 

greater faith.  Not only did Jesus transform the water into wine but excellent wine at that and a lot of it!  

Continued on the next page... 

B R E A K I N G  O P E N  T H E  W O R D  w i t h  K a t h y  O ’ C o n n o r   
S e c o n d  S u n d a y  i n  O r d i n a r y  T i m e  



Continued from the previous page..  

Perhaps Jesus’ producing an abundance of choice wine was possibly a sign that He was transforming practices 

under the law of Moses into something newer and greater: He was bringing God’s means of salvation to 

fulfillment.  What Jesus did in Cana revealed His glory and consequently His disciples began to believe in Him. 

R e f l e c t i o n :  Mary saw a crisis about to happen and she knew just what to do.  She went to Jesus.  No one 

knows Jesus better than His mother.  She bore Him in her womb and raised Him from childhood to manhood.  

Thirty of His thirty-three years on earth were spent in almost constant contact with her.  When He begins His 

public ministry, she fades into the background but remains faithful:  when He was in agony on the cross, she 

was there beside Him.  When she says something about Him, therefore, we should take it to heart (just as Jesus 

took to heart her hint that He should do something about the wine crisis), and in this passage Mary gives us an 

unambiguous lesson about how to relate to Jesus.  It is no coincidence that Mary’s last biblical words say 

everything that needs to be said: “Do whatever He tells you”.  Perhaps this week we might reflect on the 

following:  1) If I did not already know what Jesus will do, what do I imagine Him doing? 2)  Mary says “Do 

whatever He tells you”; what does this mean to me? 3) What do I believe about Jesus; How can I grow in faith 

and perception?  Lord, I want to know your will, your teaching, and your requirements.  I want to learn to hear 

your voice.  I want to live out all the normal responsibilities of my life as you would have me live them out, 

because I know that if I do, you will make my life bear abundant fruit.  

 
 
 
 

We welcome all families and members of our 

community to join us for Open House to check 

out what makes St. Antoninus School such a 

great place to be! It is on Sunday, January 

27
th
  from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. Guided tours will be 

available, there will be a showcase of clubs and 

activities in the cafeteria, and new families can 

register for next school year. We cannot wait to 

meet you!  

ESAP, CATHOLIC EDUCATION FUND AND THE GEORGE HERBERT JR. FAMILY FOUNDATION  has sent Saint 
Antoninus Parish a check for $36,000 from their matching gift program.  This will be used for tuition 
assistance.   For more information see www.esap.org. 
 

2 0 1 8  E S A P  F A C T S  
 18 schools participated, and all raised at least $12,000. 
 The George Hubert Family and ESAP will donate over $700,000 to the 18 schools in the program and other 

Greater Cincinnati Catholic Schools this year. 
 Since 2005, the George Hubert Family and ESAP have donated over $4,400,000 to west side Catholic Grade 

Schools for Tuition Assistance. 



V O LU N T E E R  A C T I V I T I E S  
 

S T .  A N T O N I N U S  N E T W O R K  O F  C A R E      
A network of volunteers is prepared to serve 
the St. Antoninus Parish Family by providing a 

meal after hospitalization, surgery or medical 
treatments,  transportation to medical treatments or to 
Mass,  prayer for the intentions on the St. Antoninus 
Prayer Chain,  and A Listening Ear to parishioners facing 
difficulties.  For more information, please leave a 
message on the Network of Care Phone Line at 922-
5400, ext. 8, and someone will return your call.  
 

V I S I T S  T O  T H E  S I C K  A N D  H O M E B O U N D  
If you know of a relative, friend or neighbor who is 
homebound and who would like to receive Holy 
Communion and/or the Sacrament of the Anointing of 
the Sick, please call the St. Antoninus Network of Care 
(922-5400, ext. 8), or Deacon Bob Schroeder (922-2500, 
ext. 2031).   
 

The St. Antoninus Building and Grounds 
volunteers would like to coordinate their 
volunteer work with the newly formed St. 
Joseph’s Crew volunteers to help maintain the 
Church and School campus and grounds.  This 

would be a great “service” project for our students and 
high school students.   PLEASE call Mark Braunstein at 
205-5520  or   email: pmbsteen@yahoo.com to sign up.  
 

Join the Greeters Ministry and help make all 
those who enter the doors of St. Antoninus 
Church know that we are a welcoming, 
caring community. For further details 

call Marianne Roedersheimer at 922-1525 . 
 
 

We are encouraging everyone to join 
the "Rosary Challenge" by committing 
to pray the rosary daily in 2019 for Pro-
Life intentions: Overturning Roe v 
Wade, the Protection of our Unborn 

Children, the End of Abortion in the USA, and the Healing 
of those involved in an abortion. Join us in this Crusade 
for Life, by praying to end abortion  "the greatest evil of 
our times" (St. Mother Teresa) with the rosary a powerful 
"weapon against evil" (St. Padre Pio). Please let us know 
if you can join in this "Rosary Challenge" by email: 
davidlwillig@gmail.com.   
David Willig, Joan Loebker   
Co-Chairs St. Antoninus Pro-Life/Pro-Family Commission 

MAIN A VENT CHARITABLE SUPPORT,  

DONATION AND SPONSORSHIP FORM 

Donor Name/Company:____________________________ 

Address:________________________________________ 

Phone & Email ___________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

Charitable Gift of $_________(enclosed) 

Item or Service Donation for raffle of $__________ 

Description of donation for catalog: 

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

__ 

If pick-up is necessary—please specify the place/date for 

donation pickup: Date:____________________________ 

Address:________________________________________ 

Gift Certificate: Type:___________________________  

                           Amount $:_________________________ 

Sponsorship Opportunity   Please circle your level. 

 

 

 
Website/Social Media  
 
Advertisement in Event Program 
 
On-Site Signage at Event  
 
Recognition by Emcee During Event 
 

The printing deadline to be included in the event catalog is 
February 8, 2019.  Detailed donation information must reach 
the rectory office by close of business day at 3:00PM, or by mail 
to 1500 Linneman Rd.  Cincinnati Ohio 45238. 
E-mail to donations @mainAvent.org.  
Thank you for your support.  
Jenee Ferguson & Jenny Melillo 
2019 St. Antoninus Main A Vent Chairs.  

Diamond 
Level 

Gold  
Level 

Black  
Level 

$1,000 $500 $250 

X X X 

Full Page 1/2 Page 1/8 Page 

X X X 

X   

2 0 1 9  C a t h o l i c  M i n i s t r i e s  A p p e a l  ( C M A )     
 The CMA is our opportunity each year to 
support the work of six vital ministries and 
their many programs, all of which operate 
right here in our archdiocese.  

Also, if we exceed our parish goal for the CMA, 50% 
of our overage comes back to the parish to be used 
toward a parish ministry that we have selected.  
Please prayerfully consider supporting this year’s 
CMA. Your generosity serves as a witness of Christ’s 
love for thousands of people throughout our 
archdiocese. For more information, please visit 
CatholicAppeal.info. Thank you!  

Main A Vent — Saturday, February 23, 2019 

mailto:davidlwillig@gmail.com


I N  L O V I N G  M E M O R Y  
A special section on the back of the bulletin will be 
available to list the name of your deceased loved one.   
The cost is $52.00 per name, and their name will 
remain in the bulletin for one year. This will help 
defray the cost of printing our bulletin for the entire 
year. If interested, please cut and fill out the slip, 
make check payable to Diocesan, put it in an 
envelope marked “Bulletin”, drop it in  the rectory 
mailbox OR mail it to the parish office: St. Antoninus 
Church, 1500 Linneman  Rd.,  45238. 

“In Loving Memory” 
(Please print clearly) 

 
Loved One’s Name _______________________________ 
 
Your Name ______________________________________ 
 
Phone Number___________________________________ 
 
Billing Address:___________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 

F L O W E R S  F O R  T H E  A L T A R  
  If you wish to dedicate the placing of 
flowers for one week at the altar in 
memory of a loved one, or to honor a 

person or special occasion, please send $50 (check 
made out to Saint Antoninus Church, with Altar 
Flowers in the memo line) to the rectory office with 
your name, phone number and the week you would 
like to reserve. More than one family may reserve 
the same week.  There will be no flower 
arrangements during the Advent, Christmas, Lent 
and Easter seasons.  If you have questions, call  Beth 
Bollin, at 922-5400, x 2. 

F o r  t h e  w e e k  o f  J a n u a r y  1 9 –  2 6 ,  2 0 1 9  
In Memory of Betty Beyersdorfer 

From Carol Beyersdorfer 
 

In Honor of Stephen & Jean Kauffman  
50th Wedding Anniv. 

 
In Memory of Shirley Niehaus 

From Dr. Ferd Niehaus 
 
 

M E N ’ S  R E T R E A T  I N V I T A T I O N  
Men of St. Antoninus, you are invited to join Father 
Haft and a number of others for a weekend retreat 
at the Jesuit Spiritual Center in Milford. Beginning 
with dinner on March 1st, 2019 and concluding after 
lunch on the 3rd you will have an opportunity for 
personal reflection and prayer. Surrounded by 38 
acres of beauty and peace along the little Miami 
river, take the time to refresh yourself and 
experience God's presence. The retreat includes 
daily Mass, periods for private reflections and 
devotions, reconciliation, faith sharing and much 
more. Mark your calendar now. For reservations call 
Mary Ellen at (513) 248-3500 ext. 10 or visit 
www.jesuitspiritualcenter.com. Questions: call Don 
Junker at (513) 451-9012 or Jack Scheid at (513) 519-
6269. 
 
Natural Family Planning new classes will begin on 
Monday, Jan. 21, @ 6:30 p.m., at Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Church, 5876 Veterans Way, Burlington, KY 
41005.   Two Online (virtual) classes will begin Fri., Jan 
25, @ 7:30 pm Pacific Time and on Sun., Jan. 27, @ 1 
pm Central Time.  For info, go to www.ccli.org or call 
471-2000. 

D E C R E E  O N  C H I L D  P R O T E C T I O N  O F  T H E  
A R C H D I O C E S E  O F  C I N C I N N A T I  

VIRTUS MEETINGS WILL BE HELD IN THE HOLY 
FAMILY ROOM IN THE ST. ANTONINUS UNDERCROFT. 
Call Deacon Bob Schroeder at 922-2500 x2031.    ALL 
EMPLOYEES AND REGULAR VOLUNTEERS ARE 
REQUIRED TO ATTEND ONE VIRTUS TRAINING 
MEETING. YOU MAY ATTEND HERE OR AT ANY 
OTHER LOCATION WITHIN THE ARCHDIOCESE.  PRE-
REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED AT:  www.virtus.org.  
MAKE SURE THAT THE “USER’S LOCATION” YOU 
CHOOSE DURING REGISTRATION IS ST. ANTONINUS – 
EVEN IF YOU ATTEND VIRTUS AT ANOTHER 
LOCATION. PLEASE BE SURE TO WRITE DOWN YOUR 
VIRTUS USER-ID AND YOUR PASSWORD.  YOU WILL 
NEED TO USE THEM MONTHLY.   EACH SESSION IS 
LIMITED TO 15 PARTICIPANTS.   Please register early 
to be assured of a spot in the session you wish to 
attend. 
February 14, at 11:30AM; March 14, at 6:30PM; 
April 8, at 6:30PM; May 20, at 11:30AM.  

http://www.jesuitspiritualcenter.com/
http://www.ccli.org
http://www.virtus.org


P a r i s h i o n e r s  a n d  e x t e n d e d  F a m i l y  H e l p  i s  d e s p e r a t e l y  n e e d e d  f o r   
T h e  S t .  A n t o n i n u s  P a r i s h  7 5 t h  J u b i l e e  A n n i v e r s a r y  H i s t o r y  C o m m i t t e e .  

 
*The Saint Antoninus 75th Jubilee Anniversary History Committee needs All Parish & School 
Participation. We will be doing a History Timeline Display that will be held in The Church Greeting Room. 
Dates to be announced. 
 

*We will be Starting with the beginning of St. Antoninus Church in 1944, and the beginning of Saint Antoninus Grade 
School 1949, up and until the current date. 
 
**PLEASE HELP BY GIVING US OR LETTING US BORROW ITEMS LISTED BELOW: 
 
*We want to have a display of our parish history including old to new pictures, newspaper articles, books. All and any 
forms of memorabilia such as religious items, medals, rosaries, awards, crucifixes, holy cards and relics that you or your 
relatives may have.  These items could be stored away in your or your parents or grandparents homes. 
 
*Any personal information or pictures about our pastors and associate pastors would be of interest. 
 
*Any personal information or pictures of  the Adrian Dominican Sisters or Lay Teachers that taught at St. Antoninus 
School. Anyone have dated classroom pictures? 
 
*Photographs or documents you may be willing to share or copy for us of Baptisms, First Holy Communions, 
Confirmations, Ordinations, Marriages, Artifacts, Holy Cards etc. with dates and information listed would be appreciated. 
 
MOST IMPORTANTLY WE ARE LOOKING FOR PERSONAL ORIGINAL PHOTOGRAPHS OF OUR (1944) 1st CHURCH 
BUILDING.  ALSO PHOTOGRAPHS OF OUR (1949) 1st GRADE SCHOOL BUILDING. 
 
If you can be of assistance please call Sylvia C. Lonneman at 513-922-0105 or email  slonneman@hotmail.com 

GREATER CINCINNATI CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CONFERENCE   
The Fifth Greater Cincinnati Catholic Women’s 
Conference, “Woman, why are you crying?  Who are you 
looking for?” will take place on Saturday, March 9, at the 
Sharonville Convention Center (11355 Chester Rd, 
Cincinnati, OH 45246).   We will have five speakers at the 
new, larger venue, plus confession, more vendors and 
ministries and the Vigil Mass with Archbishop Dennis 
Schnurr.  Take some time to kick start a great Lent and 
enjoy a day of spiritual renewal.  Bring a friend.  If you 
have any questions – please feel free to contact me at 
513-260-4745 or at jackiekeiser@yahoo.com. Tickets are 
available 
at www.Cincinnaticatholicwomensconference.org . 

PATHWAYS TO PRAYER is offered by the Sisters of 
Charity Spirituality Center on Saturday, February 2, from 
10AM-noon. This session, presented by Rebeka Maples, 
PhD, M. Div., is Writing the Soul’s Story: Listening 
Beneath the Words. In this session we will focus on 
writing in ways that help us listen to God and tell our 
story. We will practice listening beneath the words of 
Bible passages and other spiritual texts and writing our 
prayers as we hear God speaking to us. The program will 
be held at the Sisters of Charity Motherhouse, 5900 Delhi 
Road. FEE: $15 payable at time of registration.  Please 
contact the Spirituality Center 513-347-5453 or 
mdgiraffe3@srcharitycinti.org for additional information. 

CONVERSATIONS WITH WOMEN OF SCRIPTURE is offered by the Sisters of Charity Spirituality Center on Tuesdays, 
February 4, 11, 18 & 25 from 1:30-2:30PM. Sister Donna Bryant will present women from the Hebrew and Christian 
Scriptures who want to talk with you. Each session will focus on different women in an hour-long format. The sessions 
are individual…come to one, two or all of them! The program will be held at the Sisters of Charity Motherhouse, 5900 
Delhi Road. FEE: $10 per session payable at time of registration.  Please contact the Spirituality Center 513-347-5453 or 
mdgiraffe3@srcharitycinti.org for additional information. 

mailto:slonneman@hotmail.com
mailto:jackiekeiser@yahoo.com
http://www.cincinnaticatholicwomensconference.org/
mailto:mdgiraffe3@srcharitycinti.org
mailto:mdgiraffe3@srcharitycinti.org


YOUR ORGANIZATION NUMBER  
HAS CHANGED TO NC077  

The Kroger Co. Family of Stores is committed to 
bringing hope and help to the local neighborhoods  
they call home. Their stores are on a mission to be 
not just a part of, but to help create a stronger 
community. Kroger recognizes that every 
community has unique causes that need support. 
Kroger has recently upgraded their system, and as 
a result Saint Antoninus Parish Non-Profit 
Organization (NPO) has a new account number. 
Kroger encourages you to link your rewards card 
to NC077 Saint Antoninus Church. Community 
Rewards is easy to use. The more you shop at 
Kroger, the more money Saint Antoninus Church 
will earn!   Kroger is  committed to carefully 
protecting their customer's personal information. 
In order to meet your expectation of privacy, 
Kroger has adopted a simple policy to never share 
a customer's personal information. Kroger privacy 
policy applies to Community Rewards 
participation.  
Thank you. 
Kroger Community Rewards Staff  

Friends of Elder Travel tour: June 9-20, 
2019 Grand Circle Experience, seven 
National Parks of Southwest, Durango 

Silverton RR, Colorado River smooth water 
float and more with Las Vegas arrival/
departure, Mercedes Sprinter van for 12 for 
tour. Deadline January 31, 2019. Tour benefits 
Friends of Elder Travel Scholarship for Elder 
students. Call Norb Guetle, 451-1227. 
 

“Almost Heaven: Songs of John Denver”  
Benefit Preview Wednesday, February 13th,  

at The Covedale Theater, 7:30 pm. 
Conceived by Harold Thau with orchestrations, 
vocal arrangements, and music supervision by 
Jeff Waxman. Almost Heaven weaves together 
the songs of John Denver to create a uniquely 
theatrical narrative that reflects upon the 
country during the years in which he wrote 
themONLY $22/ticket for this Preview event!
$10 per ticket benefits Pregnancy Center West. 
Order tickets online at www.pc-west.org and 
go to the Events Calendar for February. Or, you 
can contact Bill at bill@pc-west.org, or 513-
244-5700 to place your order. Thank You! 

Collection boxes will be in the greeting room of church in 
February.  

CINCINNATI  CATHOLIC  ALUMNI CLUB 
Single Catholic men and women are invited to join the 
Cincinnati Catholic Alumni Club for an enjoyable Italian 
dinner, Sunday, January 27, 5pm, at Giovanni’s Italian 
Restaurant, 4050 North Bend Rd, Cheviot.   Call Don  at 
574-8573. 
 
The 22nd annual Our Lady of Victory Kids Charity Carnival 
presented by OLV Cub Scout Pack 909 is Friday, January 
25th in the Our Lady of Victory Convocation Center  at 
810 Neeb Road from 6:30 p.m, to 9:00 p.m. All proceeds 
are used for charitable assistance within our community.  
Please bring a canned food item to restock the OLV Food 
Pantry.  Questions? For more information call Ron Lewis, 
Cubmaster at 276-8542. 

http://www.pc-west.org
mailto:bill@pc-west.org

